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Laneway Homes and Secondary Suites in Duplexes  
 
THAT Council direct staff to examine the ability to facilitate laneway homes in single 
family zones and secondary suites in duplexes; all in accordance with the process for 
study and consultation described in the staff memo to Mayor and Council dated 
November 15, 2018.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Copy: City Manager 
 Director Corporate Services 
 Director Planning & Building 
 City Solicitor 


